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STEP 2 RESOURCES 

Behavioral 

Ready PA. (n.d.).  Pennsylvania Emergency Preparedness Guide. Retrieved from 
http://www.emergencymanagement.psu.edu/emergency-
management/planning/upload/Pennsylvania-Emergency-Preparedness-Guide.pdf                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

Communication Tips 

Emergency Management BC. (2015, January 23). Preparedness information for people with 
disabilities. Retrieved from 
http://www.embc.gov.bc.ca/em/hazard_preparedness/disabilities_information.html   

Cognitive or Intellectual Disabilities 

Ready PA. (n.d.).  Pennsylvania Emergency Preparedness Guide. Retrieved from 
http://www.emergencymanagement.psu.edu/emergency-
management/planning/upload/Pennsylvania-Emergency-Preparedness-Guide.pdf                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

Dialysis 

Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services. (2002, November). Preparing for Emergencies: A 
Guide for People on Dialysis. (pp. 7). Retrieved from http://www.cms.gov/Outreach-and-
Education/Medicare-Learning-Network-MLN/MLNProducts/downloads/10150.pdf 

Electricity-Dependent Equipment 

Independent Resource Living Center San Francisco. (2015). People Who Use Life Support 
Systems. Retrieved from 
http://www.ilru.org/sites/default/files/resources/emergency_prep/Life_Support.pdf 

Hearing Loss 

Independent Resource Living Center San Francisco. (2015). Deaf or Hard of Hearing. 
Retrieved from http://www.ilrcsf.org/wp-content/uploads/2012/08/Hearing-Impaired.pdf 

Learning/Attention Deficit Needs 

Ready PA. (n.d.).  Pennsylvania Emergency Preparedness Guide. (pp. 14). Retrieved from 
http://www.emergencymanagement.psu.edu/emergency-
management/planning/upload/Pennsylvania-Emergency-Preparedness-Guide.pdf                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
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Medical Equipment Needs 

Independent Resource Living Center San Francisco. (2015). People Who Use Life Support 
Systems. Retrieved from 
http://www.ilru.org/sites/default/files/resources/emergency_prep/Life_Support.pdf 

Medication 

County of Los Angeles. (2006, July). Emergency Preparedness: Taking Responsibility for Your 
Safety. Retrieved from 
http://www.anaheim.net/newdisasterprep/docs/ESP%20Disabilities%20Guide%20FINA
L%202006.pdf 

Memory Loss 

Ready PA. (n.d.).  Pennsylvania Emergency Preparedness Guide. (pp. 14). Retrieved from 
http://www.emergencymanagement.psu.edu/emergency-
management/planning/upload/Pennsylvania-Emergency-Preparedness-Guide.pdf                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

U.S. Department of Health and Human Services Administration on Aging. (n.d.). Just in Case: 
Emergency Readiness for Older Adults and Caregivers. Retrieved from 
http://www.aoa.gov/AoA_Programs/HCLTC/Caregiver/docs/Just_in_Case030706_links.
pdf 

Psychological and Emotional Needs 

Washington State Department of Health. (2008, March). Take Care of Your Psychological and 
Emotional Needs. Retrieved from 
http://www.doh.wa.gov/Emergencies/EmergencyPreparednessandResponse/Factsheet
s/PsychologicalandEmotionalNeeds 

Mobility Tips 

Washington State Department of Health. (2005, January). Mobility Disabilities: Disaster Tips. 
Retrieved from 
http://www.doh.wa.gov/Emergencies/EmergencyPreparednessandResponse/Factsheet
s/MobilityDisabilitiesDisasterTips  

Oxygen 

Independent Resource Living Center San Francisco. (2015). People Who Use Life Support 
Systems. Retrieved from 
http://www.ilru.org/sites/default/files/resources/emergency_prep/Life_Support.pdf 
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Washington State Department of Health. (2008, March). Medical Needs: Disaster Tips. 
http://www.doh.wa.gov/Emergencies/EmergencyPreparednessandResponse/Factsheet
s/MedicalNeedsDisasterTips 

Service Animals or Pets in an Emergency 

Independent Living Resource Center of San Francisco. (2015). Service Animals. Retrieved 
from http://www.ilrcsf.org/wp-content/uploads/2012/08/Service-Animals.pdf 

Severe Allergies 

Not available 

Vision Loss 

Independent Living Resource Center of San Francisco. (2015). Visual Disabilities. Retrieved 
from http://www.ilrcsf.org/wp-content/uploads/2012/08/Visual.pdf 
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